STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS25687

This legislation, proposed by the Board of Architectural Examiners, modernizes and reorders the provisions
of Chapter 3, Title 54, Idaho Code, so that it is better organized and easier to understand. The proposal
gives the chapter a title, provides legislative intent, and organizes "The Idaho Architecture Practice Act" in
a manner consistent with the way legislation for regulated professions and occupations is written today. It
increases honoraria for board members from $75 to $100 for face-to-face meetings.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no impact to the General Fund as the board operates solely on dedicated funds. The impact to the
Bureau of Occupational Licenses' dedicated fund would be $750 per year based upon six members meeting
face-to-face five times per year.

Contact:
Tana Cory
Bureau of Occupational Licenses
(208) 334-3233

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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